Dear Camden Planning Department

The Water House Planning Application (2011/4390/P) appears to ignore the needs of the public in favour of
this private development. Not only would it affect many people ( I come from Reading and swim regularly
in the Ponds) for the proposed two years, but the effects on the local environment would be enormous -
particularly the Bird Sanctuary Pond.

The Heath should be respected as an invaluable public space. Please allow no private building work to
impact negatively on any aspect of it.

Yours faithfully,

Heather Leonard



Dear Camden council planners, hear our plea and don’t let developers ruin Millfield Lane and the
Womens Pond. With thanks in anticipation!! Lorna Mcgrigor (regular swimmer).



Dear Sir/Madam,

I'm writing to object strongly to the planning application to demolish an existing 4 bedroom
house in Millfield Lane, Highgate N6, and to replace it with a building more than double its size
and including a bascment. An application was turned down in 2010 and this application has
altered very little in terms of size and the harm it will do to the local environment.

If it goes ahead this new development will cause permanent damage to the local environment and
huge disruption to Millfield Lane which is a beautiful semi-rural road on the eastern side of
Hampstead Heath, unchanged probably for decades if not longer. It will also affect the Ladies
swimming pond ncarby. This along with thc Men’s and Mixed ponds are a unique resource in a
capital city such as London and must be protected from any intrusion that could diminish the
beautiful environment around them.

Turge you to turn down this application.

Kind regards
Harriet

Harriet Grace




Please don't allow anything to spoil our unique Ladies Pond for the benefit of just one house off
Millfield Lane. | am over 80 and my swim is my only real pleasure. Same for many of us.

Jan Gordon



